

From: Ray Pelletier [mailto:rpelletier@isoc.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2006 8:57 AM
To: Brooks, Richard
Cc: Fuller, Barbara; Brian E Carpenter; st.amour@isoc.org; trustees@ietf.org; Kirby, DeDe
Subject: Re: Request from the North America Energy Standards Board (NAESB.ORG) re: Intellectual Property and proper use of IETF Copyright
Dick,

I have reviewed the document WEQ PKI Standards that may be published by NAESB and have concluded that the references to RFCs and language excerpted from RFC does not violate permitted uses.

I note on page 7 the following footnote:
"Internet Network Working Group of The Internet Society, Request for Comments 3647:  Internet X.509 Public Key Infrastructure Certificate Policy and Certification Practices Framework (November 2003), at http://www.ietf.org/rfc/rf/3647.txt." 

I would propose the following form for your consideration:
RFC 3647, Internet X.509 Public Key Infrastructure Certificate Policy and Certification Practices Framework, Chokhani, S.; Ford, W.; Sabett, R.; Merrill, C.; and Wu, S., RFC Editor, http://www.ietf.org/rfc/rf/3647.txtNovember 2003.  ( )

I trust this meets your requirements.

Ray Pelletier
IETF Administrative Director
Trustee, IETF Trust


